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Prairieview Elementary School
May 2023 Board Report

Goal One — Education

May is always one of our busiest months as we plan celebrations to wrap up the current year while continuing to
support our students moving to the next grade level. Our biggest transitions, of course, are our Ide Lions stepping
up from second grade to Prairieview and our fifth grade Panthers transitioning across the parking lot to Lakeview.
A bittersweet time of year for all of us...simply soaking in the moments right now!

Goal Two — Essentials

Field trips have returned to Prairieview in all their glorious learning! Each grade level has taken a special field trip
during the months of April and May with third grade taking a trip to the Chicago History Museum and the Downers
Grove Museum, 4th grade taking a trip to the Museum of Science and Industry, and fifth grade taking a trip to
Naper Settlement.The energy and enthusiasm from our Panthers as they experienced these learning
opportunities outside of the walls of our building was simply a joy to witness!
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Goal Three — Environment

Teacher Appreciation Week took place this week and our teachers and staff were showered with all kinds of food,
festivities, and fun! Our PV PTO truly went above and beyond in making our Panther staff feel special and
appreciated! Be sure to check out photos from the week below in my report this month.

Thank you

Thank you so much to Lori Hoffman, Joan Cullen, and Beth Bukey for their years of service on the CCSD66
School Board of Education. It has been my sincere pleasure to work with each of you (as well as our full Board)
as you consistently made decisions in the best interest of our kids and our greater Center Cass community during
some very difficult years. | wish you the best in everything you do and hope that our paths cross again. You have
each made a tremendous difference!!!

You Are Invited

As mentioned above, May is a busy month at Prairieview! Choir and band concerts are scheduled for May 9, 11,
and 15. Love these musical celebrations! In addition, please CLICK HERE for our 5th grade event highlights! |
hope you can make the 5th grade clap-out on our last day! #bestyearever #onceaPantheralwaysaPanther


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vF5uo0k88_g1MBMDiJf3piRrCPDOD1i28auIyhsISGI/edit?usp=sharing

o

URW
omg
>=a5
SV
o=
O
="

As AP

TEACHER .

APPRECIATION

WEEK




